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Project Overview
Beginning in April, the Wisconsin Department of 
Transportation (WisDOT) will begin reconstructing the 
Green Tree Road Bridge over I-43. The new bridge will 
have a higher profile and longer spans to help improve 
safety and capacity in the area. As part of this project, the 
Good Hope Road entrance ramp to I-43 southbound will 
be reconstructed, and adjustments to Green Tree Road 
and Jean Nicolet Road will be made to match the new 
bridge profile.  

Traffic Impacts
To successfully deliver this project, a full closure of 
the bridge will be necessary. To help alleviate impacts to 
Nicolet High School traffic, the closure will begin during 
the summer months. In addition to the bridge closure, 
the on-ramp from Good Hope Road to southbound I-43 
will also be closed for reconstruction. 

Schedule
April 2018 - Late Fall 2018

Contact Us
Liz Wells - WisDOT Project Leader
414.750.0753

Dan Sellers - WisDOT Communications
262.548.6702

For more project information, please visit: 
projects.511wi.gov/greentree
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